
First stop for new LFA Erasmus+
project  „Headlines:  More  than
Meets the Eye“: Madrid

First stop for this new Erasmus+ project „Headlines: More than Meets the Eye“ was Madrid from the
26th until the 1st of February.

Besides  comparing  newspaper  front  pages  from Finland  ,  France,  Germany,  Greece  and  Spain,
students discovered Madrid and the Spanish way of life in the families where they were hosted.

They  also  produced their  own front  pages  and participated  in  a  radio  programme that  will  be
broadcasted in Madrid.
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Next stage of the project will take us to Athens.
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